
Public Service Announcement: 

03/17/2020 

To the Community of Warm Springs, 

Effective as of March 13, 2020 the Warm Springs Correctional Facility has suspended all visitations and 

group gatherings in the facility, as well as applicant fingerprinting.  These measures are being taken with 

the safety and well-being of the inmates and corrections staff in mind, to hopefully prevent the 

introduction or spread of the coronavirus in the jail.  The suspension of these services/groups will be 

effective for a period of 2 weeks, but will be reviewed as the coronavirus situation evolves, which may 

require an extension.  We are providing the inmates opportunities to contact their family and friends 

through telephone calls free of charge.  Legal/attorney visits are allowed. 

We appreciate the communities understanding and look forward to resuming normal operations in the 

future. 

Crystal Greene 

Acting Corrections Lieutenant 


